
MARKET BRIDGE CHALLENGE 

Scavenger Hackathon 2016 

HOSTED BY 

                                                                          

 

You are invited to participate in a fun hack   

challenge that will pit your hacking skills 

against a new cyber-protection system. 

The challenge goes live on March 29, 2016 at the            

Market Bridge Challenge Information Session 

Register at http://market-bridge-challenge.eventbrite.com 
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THE STORY 
You and your team get 
to hack a company. The 
target is a small      
business with a fairly 
normal set-up. A few  
employees, a network, a  
website, a few services 
such  as Email, DNS and 
the like (you’ll have 
to figure this  out) 
etc. The employees have 
the usual stuff,    
personal  computers, 
corporate computers, 
company and             
private emails, social 
media accounts, 
smartphones and tablets 
etc. and the small-
business is also part 
of a bigger supply-
chain and potentially 
sells its products  and 
services to larger  
vendors. 
  
Rumor has it that Iron 
Goat Inc. has a     
contract to work on 
some classified project 
for some US defense   
organization, you don’t 
quite know which. You 
really would like to 
get your hands on  
whatever it is and see  
if you can make some 
extra cash by selling 
it on the darkweb   
market... 

THE GAME 
The game is set up as a 
scavenger hunt    
hackathon with life-
like targets.  Your aim 
is to gain access to 
the company’s network, 
gain regular access or 
gain root access to 
their systems and try 
to get as much of their 
trade secrets, client 
data, or other      
sensitive information 
that you can. You gain 
points for every    
evasion successfully 
executed, and for every 
secret successfully   
extracted. You lose 
points for getting   
detected.   

THE TEAMS    
A team must contain at 
least one government 
contractor.  
Winner receives an   
invitation to become     
Trustifier  Solutions 
Partner, fees  waived. 

NO RULES 
Register at 

www.gov2com.org   


